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January 30
Parent Teacher
Conferences
February 6
8th Grade
Prescheduing Mtg.
February 9
Science Fair
February 12
Spring Sports Mtg.
February 15
Open House 10:30 am
Open House   6:30 pm
February 16
K-12 Jean Day
February 16
Red Cross Blood Drive
February 17
9-12 Winter 
Homecoming Dance
February 22
K-4 Fine Arts Night
March 2
Knights’ Night Out
March 8
Open House   6:30 pm
March 15, 16, 17
The Music Man
March 16
K-12 Jean Day
7-12 Pizza Day

Our indoor carnival will take place on Friday, March 2nd 
from 6:00 pm - 9:30 pm.  Please plan to attend this night of 
games, bounce houses, sno-cones, laser tag and, of course, 
silent auction and teacher basket drawings!  Email Heather 
Keener at hkeener@fcaknights.us if you'd like to help!  

Knights’ Night Out

Parent Teacher Conferences
There is one more Parent Teacher Conference night on 
January 30th from 3:30 pm - 7:00 pm.  Please contact Stacey 
Rauch at slrauch@fcaknights.us to arrange a conference with 
an elementary teacher or Jerene Speakman at jspeakman@
fcaknights.us to arrange a conference with a secondary 
teacher.

K-4 Fine Arts Night
The Fine Arts Department will be presenting Movin’ in the 
Right Direction on Thursday, February 22nd at 7:00 pm. 
This will be a fun evening with K-4 music students singing 
on stage together with the third through fifth grade 
elementary strings students providing the prelude music.  
Mrs. McKinnon has been working with the students, and 
they will each have their very own art masterpiece on display.  

March 15 ,16, 17   
7:00 pm

There will be a mandatory OHSAA Spring Sports Meeting 
on February 12th in Worship Center beginning at 7:00 p.m. 
for all 7th-12th grade student athletes and their parents.

Spring Sports Meeting

FCA has scheduled several open houses for the upcoming 
school year.  On February 15th, there will be two open 
house opportunities at 10:30 am and 6:30 pm.  Although the 
meetings will have a kingergarten focus, all grades are 
welcome.  FCA Administration will be on site to provide a 
tour and answer questions.  If you are aware of anyone who 
would like more information about FCA, please make them 
aware of this opportunity.

Open House


